Dear Parents/Guardians:

It was a pleasure to meet all of you and your children last week.
Hopefully having the opportunity to meet me and see their classroom
will ease any fears that they might have about their first day of school.
It was nice to see them excited and eager, and | am looking forward
to a wonderful year!

Please take a moment to review the following information on Name
Writing:

It is important that each child learns to write his/her name. Attached
Is a set of handouts where each child can trace the dots to learn how
to write his/her name correctly. Please make a master copy for
yourself prior to beginning the packet.

Have your child complete one side of one worksheet each night until
he/she can write his/her name as it appears on the worksheet. If at
the end of the 10 days your child still needs additional practice, you
can use the master copy to make another packet.

**** \WWhen completed, please place the packet in your child’s
Daily Behavior Chart.

If you have access to a computer, you may want to bookmark this
site. The website | use to make these worksheets is www.kidzone.ws
Once on the site you can click on Language Arts, and then click on
Tracer Pages, then Blank (no pictures), and last, Standard Block
Print. Type your child’s name and follow the directions. It is a great
website that can be used for any subject.

If you have any questions regarding this packet, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your support in your child’s education. ©©©

Sincerely,
Mrs. Weiner


http://www.kidzone.ws/

